
 
4/1/2019 

Hey Band!  
 

1. Canon City Forms and money are due today. Please email Mr. Lemons immediately if 
circumstances did not allow you to meet the deadline but forms/money can be 
submitted before Wednesday. 
 

2. 2019-2020 Marching Band Section Leaders & Drum Majors have a leadership session 
this Saturday in Longmont. All leaders should check emails and complete the Google 
Form today so we can make accurate reservations.  
 

3. Jazz Band students/families: April 9th is the CSU concert for those of you who requested 
tickets. If you did not request tickets, but are interested, please email Mr. Lemons 
immediately. More details on this event TBA. (Concert starts at 7:30 PM). 

 
4. Applications to Letter in Band are Due April 12 (form in Schoology). 

 
5. Many of you helped out at Mrs. Lemons’ school in December. There is a second 

opportunity on Saturday, April 13 from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM. Free lunch included. It’s a 
great opportunity to sit in the ensemble and help the younger students, as well as run a 
sectional or work one on one with a young musician. High Plains School is located in 
Loveland just a few miles west of the Highway 34/I-25 exit. Google Form to volunteer in 
Schoology. 
 

6. We want you to join the Mead Summer Concert Band! We will hold a Summer Concert 
Band available to any musician with at least 1 year of experience. This will include 
current, former, and incoming students, but also students outside our feeder. Details 
and a link to sign up is in the Announcements section of the band website and posted in 
Schoology. (This is separate from the Marching Band Camp and Thursday Evening Rehearsals). 

 
7. We are running a fundraiser now until Summer Break. Use the code 40255 at Riptide Car 

& Pet Wash and you will save $2 on your wash AND earn $2 for the band. There’s no 
limit, so keep your car looking nice and be sure to share the code with friends and 
family! 
 

8. Please check the calendar at the bottom of our website. Events are added/edited as 
necessary, including a Jazz Band performance at the Longmont Art Walk in May. 
 

 
 


